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Pupils of the 
week 

Nevaeh Langan 

Robert Clemmit 

Rosella Campbell 

Mrs Charlton’s 

Class! 

Nathaniel Jack 

Carys Kelly 

Lois Vernon 

Oscar MacDonald 

Home              

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…

Why is it           

important that we 

take part 

in PE           

lessons ?    

On Tuesday, governors from our Academy Improvement Committee visited our school, led by the Enquire Learning 
Trust Director of Learning and Innovation, to enquire into our practice. They were delighted with what they saw within 
lessons, books and our environment. Every child in every class was enthused about learning and focussed upon the 
task specifically designed for them by their teacher. The quality of children’s beautiful work reflects the high                     
expectations we have of what children may achieve. Our visitors were impressed with the active collaboration taking 
place between children, who supported one another with their learning. What made me feel most proud was that I 
know this happens day in, day out. Our drive for excellence, whilst making learning fun, engaging and meaningful is 
evident every day. What a great place in which to learn!                                                                  Mrs Channing                                                                                                         

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

                                      Online safety - It’s good to talk!                                                                                              
In order to help parents have conversations about online safety, Childnet has updated their 
parent and carer toolkit on:https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-and-carer-
toolkit 

Their booklet 'Let's talk about life online' includes ten key messages that should be shared with children:   
1. You can always come to me if you need help.      2. What would you do if this happened…?                                                                 

3. Remember that not everyone is who they say they are online.  
     4. Keep your personal information safe, and other people’s too.    5. Be respectful to others online.                   

6. Think before you post.       7. Remember to ask if it’s okay.    8. Remember not everything is true online. 
9. The things other people post online might not always show what their life is really like. 

10. Recognise how going online makes you feel and take a break when you need to. 

A message to our children…                                                                                                                            

We are really lucky to have super outdoor play equipment on our playgrounds, bought by RAFT. A really 

good way to thank RAFT is to make sure we look after it, playing with it sensibly and putting it away when 

playtime is over. 

 

Please remember 
to leave your    

Fortnite cards at 
home, children! 

Do you have any Aldi vouchers at home? If so, we’d love to have them! The Sun newspaper is running 

a books for schools initiative, starting on Saturday 23rd November. Look out for the coupons! 

Please remember to bring your school PE kit (not fashion kit!) to school, children, making sure that all 

items of clothing are labelled with your name. We have spare kit but it’s always nicer to wear your own! 

Children in Need 
On 15th November, children may come to school dressed in non uniform for a donation of £1      

towards Children in Need. Rather than bringing money into school, please make your donation 
via ParentPay - this method of payment will make it much quicker and easier to send the    

money to charity! 

Wet Playtimes needn’t be boring, but we need your help!                                                                      

As the weather gets wetter, we are in need of games and toys to keep children occupied during wet playtimes.                             

If you have toy cars, construction sets, small world toys or jigsaws that you no longer need, we’d be grateful to                

receive them! 

http://briefing.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/lt.php?s=60c50c45138e65bd47a27f9fc2489fd5&i=81A108A5A798
http://briefing.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/lt.php?s=60c50c45138e65bd47a27f9fc2489fd5&i=81A108A5A798
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   
**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6)

Learning Lounge in Lower 

School 

  

**For your child to access    

Homework Club, please email 

Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place. 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School *Dance/

Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 
(EYFS – Y6) Lower School Hall 

 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir 

No letter needed, just turn up to 

the Lower School Hall! 

Please let Mrs Channing know if you 

would like to run a club or start a school 

sports team and are happy to go 

through a DBS check to do so!                      

Children would LOVE an art club! 

 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North Yorkshire 

Music Hub website has lots of information about the service they provide. There 

is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             
Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 Simon Carson Sports School will be running a holiday club at Roseberry 

throughout half term. Please note that there will be no access for   

vehicles on Roseberry Crescent during this time due to roadworks ! 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may   adjust their at-

tendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

 

Come and sample our school meals!                                                                                                                                           

Our meals provider, Mellors, will be visiting school on 20th November to offer parents the 

chance to taste our scrumptious school meals! Why not come along to the upper school hall 

from 2.20pm until 3pm to sample food and talk to Mellors’ staff about what they offer? 

A Christingle message from Christ Church 
We would love for you, your friends and family to join us at our Christingle          

celebration so that we may support vulnerable children. Our service will be on  
Sunday 1st December at 4pm at Christ Church. Collection candles will be located at 

the rear of the Church. We look forward to celebrating with you. 

NOVEMBER 
14th 

15th 
20th 
 

3.00pm RAFT Film Night 
Children in Need non uniform day 
2.20pm - 3pm Parents’ food tasting 
event in the upper hall 

Please remember that our    

diary dates may be found on 

our website calendar and on 

the schudio school app! 

Poppies are still on sale! They are brought to classes each day to be       
purchased for a suggested donation of 50p.  

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

